
CITY OF PHOENIX 
AVIATION DEPARTMENT 
 
Tal Wi Wi Land Sale/Development 
Request for Information (RFI) 
 
The City of Phoenix Aviation Department is seeking responses to this RFI from qualified 
Respondents interested in purchasing and developing approximately 820 acres of City of 
Phoenix Aviation (PHX) owned property located north of Luke Air Force Base at the 
intersection of Litchfield Road and Olive Avenue. PHX has interest in a Solar Production 
development for a portion of this property. 
 
This RFI will be issued on or about July 29, 2022 and will be available along with required 
attachments by visiting  
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1281.  
 
All dates are subject to change. 
 
The Procurement Officer for this RCS is Annie Sleeper, annie.sleeper@phoenix.gov.  
 

 
 

https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1281
mailto:annie.sleeper@phoenix.gov

